Subject: Support (or Oppose) State Bill No. and Title

Dear Senator or Representative [Last Name]:  FIND YOUR LEGISLATORS


On behalf of the American Association of Automatic Door Manufacturers (AAADM), we thank you for your continued support of the disabled and elderly in their quest for independence in being able to access a wide range of public and private venues.
AAADM is an organization of automatic door manufacturers committed to providing safe, convenient and easy automatic ingress and egress solutions for all citizens. Please visit our website (https://www.aaadm.com/public-policy/index.html) for a full description of our public policy in advocating for safe access for all, but in particular for the disabled and elderly.
We (I) write to urge you to support (or oppose) [Bill No. and title], as it is vital to preserve the right of this deserving and often underserved population to enjoy ease of access to buildings and facilities that the rest of us may take for granted.
AAADM would be delighted to answer any questions you may have or discuss this issue further. We look forward to working with you and your colleagues on passage of (Bill no and title). Thank you for all that you do for the disabled and elderly in [state] 

Sincerely, 
[Your name and contact information]
